
Response from Range Resources 

 

2 December 2022  

  

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Range Resources to respond to 

allegations that the company has used strategic lawsuits against public participation 

(SLAPPs) and/or other judicial harassment tactics in attempts to silence or punish critics in 

the United States. More information can be found in the report linked below. 

·      “The Fossil Fuel Industry’s Use of SLAPPs and Judicial Harassment in the 

United States”. EarthRights International, September 2022  

 

Range Resources sent the following response: 

 

“Hi Lady, 

  

We would like to clarify that the Sharon Wilson was never sued by Range Resources. She 

only served as a witness as part of relevant case. I hope that clarifies your research and 

helps you better understand this previous situation.  

  

Mark Windle” 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearthrights.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2FSLAPP-Policy-Brief-2022.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cmwindle%40rangeresources.com%7Cdf6913374594458ab87e08dad4513dc7%7C1a68cf95d1ee493e8f7b44ecf728efdf%7C0%7C0%7C638055743244997058%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2cClWQ6%2BdDQ8L%2FmxYCpyqQsHvs%2BXfzODfUyzVUHhKXg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearthrights.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2FSLAPP-Policy-Brief-2022.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cmwindle%40rangeresources.com%7Cdf6913374594458ab87e08dad4513dc7%7C1a68cf95d1ee493e8f7b44ecf728efdf%7C0%7C0%7C638055743244997058%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2cClWQ6%2BdDQ8L%2FmxYCpyqQsHvs%2BXfzODfUyzVUHhKXg%3D&reserved=0

